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SAFE Consortium ready for midterm evaluation!

Description

The SAFE Consortium is gearing up for its much-anticipated midterm evaluation, scheduled to take
place next week. This significant milestone will assess the progress and impact of the consortium’s
initiatives aimed at enhancing safety standards across various sectors.

Since its inception in 2021, the SAFE Consortium has brought together experts from academia,
industry, and regulatory bodies to collaborate on developing advanced safety protocols and innovative
solutions. The consortium’s efforts have been pivotal in setting new benchmarks for safety and efficacy
in residual water usage.

The upcoming midterm evaluation will be conducted by an independent panel of experts who will
review completed projects, ongoing research, and strategic plans. Key areas of focus will include
technological advancements, implementation of safety measures, and outreach activities. The
evaluation will also provide valuable insights into the consortium’s operational effectiveness and guide
future direction.

“We are confident that the findings from the midterm evaluation will not only reflect our achievements
but also strengthen our resolve to push the boundaries of what we can accomplish in safety
innovation,” said Prof. Antonio Zuorro, Project Manager of the SAFE Consortium.

The results of the evaluation are expected to be published by the following weeks, and they will be
available on the consortium’s website. Stakeholders and the public are encouraged to stay tuned for
updates and detailed reports which will highlight the key outcomes and action points moving forward.

For more information and to follow the latest updates from the SAFE Consortium, please visit our
website or contact our media relations office.
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